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Fresno County Public Library Temporarily Suspends Events, 
Programming and Meeting Room Use.  

The Fresno County Public Library continues to function during this time of uncertainty. 
However, due to the Governor’s restrictions on events and the need to maintain 
adequate social distance during gatherings, FCPL is suspending all programming and 
usage of its community meeting rooms effective March 18 through March 30.    
 
The Library has worked closely with the County Administrative Office to make this 
determination. Online services and checkouts will remain unaffected and libraries will 
maintain normal operating hours for the public. The library is committed to serving the 
community during this difficult time and asks the public to stay home if they are feeling ill 
during this cold and flu season out of an abundance of caution for the community. 
Patrons will be asked to maintain social distance whenever possible as they interact 
inside all public libraries. 
  
For more information about specific branch hours or other services offered throughout 
your public library system, please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or contact Rocky Vang at 
(559) 600-6274. 
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